
Kravis Center for the Performing Arts  
Announces Cancellation of Tim Allen 

Scheduled for November 19, 2017 
  
(West Palm Beach, FL – August 11, 2017)  The Raymond F. Kravis 
Center for the Performing Arts today announced that the upcoming 
performance of Tim Allen has been cancelled due to a television 
commitment. The comedian was scheduled to perform on November 
19, 2017.  
 
About the Raymond F. Kravis Center for the Performing Arts: 
The Raymond F. Kravis Center for the Performing Arts is a not-for-
profit performing arts center whose mission is to enhance the quality 
of life in Palm Beach County by presenting a diverse schedule of 
national and international artists and companies of the highest quality; 
by offering comprehensive arts education programs; by providing a 
Palm Beach County home in which local and regional arts 
organizations can showcase their work; and by providing an economic 
catalyst and community leadership in West Palm Beach, supporting 
efforts to increase travel and tourism to Palm Beach County. The 
Kravis Center is located at 701 Okeechobee Blvd. in West Palm 
Beach, FL. For more information, please call 561-832-7469 or visit the 
official website at kravis.org. 
 
Media Contact for the Kravis Center: 
Gary Schweikhart 
PR-BS, Inc. 
561.756.4298 
gary@pr-bs.net 
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